
Town of Halifax 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Halifax Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing at the Halifax 

Town Hall, 499 Plymouth Street, Halifax, MA 02338, on Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at 6:45 P.M. 

to lay out the following private roads in anticipation of a vote for their acceptance as public ways 

at the May 12, 2025 Annual Town Meeting: 

Bourne Drive 

Christmas Tree Lane 

Danson Lane 

Heron Road 

Riders Way 

Copies of the proposed layout plans are on file and available for public review in the Office of the 

Town Clerk, Halifax Town Hall.  
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